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 We had a fantastic November. I would like to thank Mme. Meade and the Choir, for their work and performance at our 

Remembrance Day Ceremony. I would also like to thank our Swim Coaches, Ms. Fothergill, and Ms. Caven, along with 

the Volunteers and students for the work with this year’s team. Without their work and dedication, we could not have a 

swim team! And, another thank you to Mme. Meade, Mrs. Flavelle, and all the teachers and students who put on 

performances at our Holiday Concert!! Thank you also to the parents for joining us for these concerts. It was wonderful 

to see everyone here!! 

Reminders: 

 School CLOSED from December 24, 2018 to January 4, 2019. School will start 

on January7th! 

 There is to be absolutely NO throwing of snow. Snow is to stay on the ground. 

This is a SAFETY concern, and will not be tolerated at Central School. 

 Cancelation of school hotline (905-521-2535) 

 If your child(ren) sign(s) out Library Books from our school library, please be 

sure your child(ren) take(s) good care of them and returns the books each week. Thank you. 

Cold Weather  

 As the cold weather approaches, please be sure your child(ren) is/are dressed 

appropriately for the weather. Students will be waiting outside before and after school, 

and they will be going out for recess each day – weather permitting.  

 On rainy, or extremely cold weather days, students will be brought into the gym, in the 

morning. Please say good-bye to your child(ren) at the door as we do not have enough 

room in the gym to accommodate parents and children. Thank you. 

 Also, please do not stand/linger by the entry door in the lobby. Crowding in this area is a safety concern. Thank 

you.  
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SCHOOL CLOSURES: “The decision to cancel School and Board Administrative Operations is often a difficult call to make. 

Please be assured that the decision to remain open or to close is always made with the safety and security of our students and staff in 

mind. In order to determine whether or not schools will be closed, please refer to the HWDSB Website at www.hwdsb.on.ca or listen to 

the following stations:” (HWDSB) 

 KLITE FM 102.9 

 FM CJXY-Y108 

 FM 107.9 FM 

 CHAM 820 AM 

 CHML 900 AM 

 Oldies 1150 AM 

 CHKX-KX94.7.FM 

 94.7 FM CKPC 

 Brantford 1380 AM 

 92.1 FM 

 CHCHTV Hamilton 

 

 

School Council News 

 

CENTRAL’S FOOD DRIVE 

Congratulations to all!  We were able to donate more than 404 pounds of food for 
Hamilton Food Share.  Also, our staff raised money for the Hamilton Food Share, and for 
every $1.00 we raised, the Hamilton Food Share provided $5.00 worth of food. This raised 
an additional $481.00 worth of food!  
 
Thank you to everyone for your contributions! 

I would like to thank our School Council, and team of 

Volunteers who ran the Holiday Bazaar. This was a great 

success, and the students really enjoyed it!!! THANK YOU! 
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